
19th March 2019  
 
Error in the result for successful applicants of ‘Document Screening (the first screening)’ for 
the 2019 Master’s Program, and the correspondence measures 
 

University of Tsukuba 
 
There was a mistake in the announcement of results made by Graduate School of 
Comprehensive Human Sciences, Master’s Programme in Health and Sport Sciences, 
Master’s Programme in Sport and Olympic Studies on Friday, 15th March, 2019. We announce 
as follows. 
 
We genuinely apologize for the error and the concern that the applicants and people involved 
had to go through. Following this inadvertent mistake, we will revise how the results are 
announced in the future. 
 
Note 
 
1. Error of result details 

Announcement of the results for successful applicants of ‘Document Screening (the first 
screening)’ for the Graduate School of Comprehensive Human Sciences, Master’s 
Programme in Health and Sport Sciences, Master’s Programme in Sport and Olympic 
Studies, last year’s results for successful applicants of the ‘Document Screening’ were 
uploaded on the University of Tsukuba Graduate Admissions Web Entry at 3:00 PM to 3:48 
PM (JST) on Friday, 15th March 2019 by mistake. 

 
University of Tsukuba Graduate Admissions Web Entry  

:  https://entry.ap-graduate.tsukuba.ac.jp/ 
 
2. Response to the error 

An apology email was sent to all the applicants on the day of the announcement. Further,   
we clarified about this error by posting on the Graduate Admissions page of University of 
Tsukuba, and website of the Master’s Programme in Sport and Olympic Studies.  
 
The Graduate Admissions page of University of Tsukuba:  
http://eng.ap-graduate.tsukuba.ac.jp/ 
Master’s Programme in Sport and Olympic Studies(TIAS): 
http://tias.tsukuba.ac.jp/masters-programme/ 
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